

DEWEY CROWE
DIRECTOR
BUILDING INSPECTION

Memorandum

To:

Mayor Jim Gray

Urban County Council Members

From:

Dewey Crowe, Director

Division of Building Inspection

CC:

Derek Paulsen, Commissioner

Planning, Preservation, and Development

Date:

September 28, 2018

Subject:

RFP 28-2018 Electrical Inspection Services

Request:

Authorization for the LFUCG to execute a contract agreement with Commonwealth Inspection Bureau Inc. to provide for electrical inspection services for Lexington-Fayette County. The RFP selection group has reviewed the proposal submitted by Commonwealth Inspection Bureau Inc. and recommends it for approval.

Why are you requesting?
The current contract expires December 11, 2018

What is the cost in this budget year and future budget years? There is no cost to the LFUCG associated with this contract.

Are the funds budgeted?
There is no budgetary impact to the LFUCG

File Number:

